
        
  

The Hague, October 1st 2015 

NLFI becomes sole shareholder of SNS Holding B.V.  
With effect from September 30th 2015, NLFI is the sole shareholder of SNS Holding B.V, which is the 
shareholder of SNS Bank N.V. This is a direct result of the transactions being effected as announced 
by the Minister of Finance on August 28th 2015 in his letter to the House of Representatives.  

SNS Holding B.V.  
On September 30th 2015, the Dutch State bought the shares in SNS Holding B.V. as well as SNS Bank 
N.V. from SNS REAAL N.V.  Immediately thereafter the State transferred the shares in SNS Holding 
B.V. to NLFI in exchange for certificates issued by NLFI. In addition the State has transferred the 
shares in SNS Bank N.V. to SNS Holding B.V.  

SRH N.V. 
On 30 September 2015, the articles of association of SNS REAAL N.V. have been amended such that 
the name of the company has been changed to SRH N.V. The shares held by SNS REAAL N.V. in REAAL 
N.V. were already transferred to Anbang Group Holdings Co. Ltd. on July 26th 2015. 
Remaining activities of SRH N.V. shall be wound-down. All shares in SRH N.V. are held by NLFI.  
 

- o - 
 
 

 


